
Please pass this law for Oregon. 
 
It would actually increase bicycle safety. 
 
It would also remove the inconsistency in the law allowing  bicycles to enter a crosswalk at “walking” 
speed to get the same legal protection as a pedestrian although no sane rider is going to roll out in front 
of a (typically speeding) car.  
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Clay Dudley 
Portland, OR 
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